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Friday, December 3, 2021 
   
 

 
 
ASSOCIATE SCHOOL NEWS:    
 
Please click on the Associate School links on our website (under High School) for updated or detailed information. 
 
 
AVON:  (https://www.avonlocalschools.org/ahs-announcements) 

 SPRING MUSICAL:  Attention all students: Did you miss the meeting for our spring musical, The Little Mermaid? 
Don't worry, you can find all of the audition information on flyers around the building, the QR code or by seeing Mr. 
Moyseenko in the Choir Room. Auditions will be held on November 29th and December 1st--see you there!  

 CARING FOR KIDS - WISH LIST:  National Honor Society will be sponsoring a donation drive to benefit Caring for 
Kids.Caring For Kids, is a non-profit agency that has been helping children in need in Northeast Ohio for over a 
decade by providing quality certified foster care and adoption services. Please consider donating adult and child 
winter accessories and toiletries. Donations will be collected during lunch periods beginning Wednesday 12/1 
through 12/14. You can also donate using this link to access the Amazon Wish List.  

 ACADEMIC CHALLENGE:  The Avon Academic Challenge team will be practicing on Wednesdays in Room 264 
during the month of December. If you were unable to attend Tuesday practices, here is your chance! Practices last 
from 3:15 to 4:15 after school. 

 The following companies are now hiring. For more details, check the Job Board outside of Student Services: 
Babysitting Opportunities, Bar Nova, Five Guys, GV Art & Design-Avon Location, Mulligan’s Pub & Grille, Nemo 
Grille, The Normandy Senior Living, Panera, Swenson’s, YMCA. 

 
CLEARVIEW:   

 Online ordering for the 2021-2022 yearbook is now open and under a new site. Visit buytheyearbook.com and enter 
in the information for Clearview High School to see all pricing and options.  Also, if you are not yet a part of our 
social platforms, please join Classroom using the code yr6yotd and follow our Instagram at yearbookclearview. 

 Winter Impact:  It's time to register for another great impact! ACT prep session. The Winter program will run from 
Monday, January 10th through Friday, March 4th. You can earn $200 and be eligible for other incentives, like trips 
and prizes! Please see Ms. Hahn, your College Now Advisor or the flyers around the school for the link to register. 

 Clearview Softball open gym will be Sunday, December 5th from 9:00 am - 10:00 am at Durling. All girls interested 
in playing this spring should attend. Any questions see coach Majoras. 

 Youth 4 Youth:  Please donate to Youth 4 Youth’s cash donation drive to support multiple breed rescue. Youth 4 
Youth has been volunteering at this dog rescue almost every Friday and they are a nonprofit rescue that operates on 
donations only. These wonderful people save dogs lives daily. Just within that last few months, they have rescued 
two dogs who had multiple fractures due to a car accident that killed their owners. They have rescued dogs chained 
to trees and left to suffer. They have rescued a momma and newborn puppies with frostbite and on death’s door.   
We ask for any monetary donations possible. You can donate during lunch or take your donation to Mrs. Dahman in 
room 114 until December 17th. Some teachers are offering extra credit for donations. We will present the donations 
the night of December 17th when we go volunteer. 

 
COLUMBIA:   

 Looking for that special gift for your favorite elf? Stop by the CAB RaiderWear Sale on Saturday, December 11 in 
the high school cafeteria from 9am until 1pm. 

 Anime Club will have an informational meeting next Wednesday Dec. 8th in Mrs. Musser's room after school.  

 LOCAL EMPLOYMENT:  Morton’s is hiring part-time shovelers for the winter season. Flexible schedule. Call 440-
236-3550 if interested and check out the flier or see the job board at CHS.  Part time after school warehouse or 
office position at Gill Podiatry supply in Strongsville.  THey are willing to work with students as they believe school 
is everyone’s top priority.  Hours are Monday thru Friday, whenever students are available until 6pm.  No evenings 
or weekends.  We are a non-smoking, drug free workplace. If interested contact Mrs. Appenzeller at Gill Podiatry 
Supply Co., phone number is 440-878-4700.  Do you love dogs? Little River Pet Resort is hiring! Check out the 
fliers posted in the job opportunities board. Apply online .  LIFEGUARD AND WSI POSITIONS AVAILABLE:The 
Strongsville Rec Center is looking for lifeguards, water safety instructors, and Head Guards with availability to work 
mornings, afternoons, and evenings. Starting at $12.50/hr to lifeguard, $13.50/hr to teach swimming lessons, and 
$14.50/hr to head guard, you have the opportunity to make some extra spending cash. Please visit the Strongsville 

https://us-west-2.protection.sophos.com/?d=avonlocalschools.org&u=aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuYXZvbmxvY2Fsc2Nob29scy5vcmcvYWhzLWFubm91bmNlbWVudHM=&i=NWZlZDBjMWEzZDZjMTkwZjdmZjliYWI3&t=ZGhzLzgrUGp6eXV2N3FKeXVKc0ROZi9kVGlYTllua2lyZUlqdkQwWS93az0=&h=6a27396ae14445cca746976f0a5f2409
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vSS4OgbpXyRicjDk8bu7OrrlNjMwdidV/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uk0OTO65TXWEr3_KM5oaA2u_qZPdfxMy/view?usp=sharing
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1530BBN9AWPMV/ref=hz_ls_biz_ex?
http://www.littleriverpetresort.com/application/


Rec Center’s website at www.strongsville.org/departments/human-resources or call 440-580-3260 for more 
information. 

 
ELYRIA: 

 CURRENT NHS members:  Our next meeting will be on December 8th at 7:10am in room 204W. Attendance will 
be taken so please arrive on time! If you have completed service hour forms, remember to bring them to the 
meeting. 

 Attention Seniors:  The first step of the Senior Project is due this Friday, December 3rd. See Mrs. Anderle with 
questions. 

 Attention Seniors: The Senior Class Poem deadline has been extended to December 7th. This is a great honor 
and the poem will be on the graduation announcement. See Mrs. Anderle if interested. 

 CCP Information Meeting:  Want to earn college credit while in high school? If yes, please plan to attend our 
College Credit Plus Information Night at Elyria High School. The meeting will take place in the EHS Dining Hall on 
Tuesday, December 7th from 6:00 to 7:00pm. Parents of students and students who plan to participate in the 
College Credit Plus Program for the first time must attend! 

 The Clothing Closet will have a table in the cafeteria with hats and gloves on it after school this week.  Feel free to 
stop by and grab a hat and a pair of gloves before heading home. 

 Tis the Season!  LEO, Animal, and Drama Club will be collecting items to donate towards blessing bags that 
include both humans and our furry friends. We are looking for the following items for humans:  travel size 
toiletries, gloves, socks, granola bars, fruit snacks, band-aids, etc. We are also looking for the following items 
for our furry friends: blankets, dog or cat food, and dog or cat toys. We will have volunteers collecting donations 
during lunch from December 1st through 10th or you can drop them off in rooms 105, 120, or 227.  
 

FIRELANDS:   

 Indoor Preseason Track:  Attention all non-winter athletes: Indoor Track/Preseason Track Workouts begin 
Thursday after school. Meet in Coach Lias' room, 224, on Thursday at 2:45pm.  We will finish up around 4:00pm. 
See Coach with any questions. 

 Time is running out to sign up for the FHS French Trip for Spring Break 2022! If you are a junior or a senior and 
you are enrolled in or have completed one of the following classes: French 2, Art 3, or Art History, then you are 
eligible to sign up for the trip. Please check the French 2 or French 3 Website for the flyer or email Madame Rice at 
jrice@firelandsschools.org for the links. The deadline to enroll is Sunday, December 26th, 2021. Don't miss out on 
this exciting opportunity! Flyer: https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1sXbkfiw8BsTMVMXn1SrxZIyoZke 
0hXHhG4IPuQCtSBw/edit?usp=sharing 

 Holiday shopping for your friends at school just got easier.  Order a candy cane to be delivered on Dec 20-21 from 
the freshman class.  For just $1, you receive a full candy cane with your personalized message attached with a 
bow.  Order online in your class’s “Google Classroom” and pay Mrs. Tawil in person by December 16. 
 

NORTH RIDGEVILLE: 

 Senior Breakfast – Friday, December 10, 2021 starts 7:30 and runs until 8:46am.  JVS seniors will need to 
provide their own transportation.  It is $10 and you can buy tickets at bookstore starting today.  
 

WELLINGTON: 

 Any students interested in wrestling this year should stop into the office to sign up on the sign up sheet. Open mats 
have begun. 

 Attention Athletes: Academic eligibility will be back in effect at the end of this current nine weeks!!!!  To be eligible 
you must pass five, one credit classes.  Students who do not meet that requirement, will not be able to play sports.  

http://www.strongsville.org/departments/human-resources

